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● Assessment’s last meeting was October 7. 
○ In this meeting, the committee had a discussion regarding learning outcomes for 

NC courses and programs: the committee questions whether NC course & 
program outcomes should be created with the same guidelines in mind that the 
committee recommends for regular for-credit courses and programs.  

○ The committee has extended an invitation for the Curriculum Co-Chairs and the 
Articulation Officer to come speak with the committee as we debate this issue.  

○ Additionally, we plan to research whether other California community colleges 
have guidelines for non-credit course and program learning outcomes. 


